
  
  

  

Dear Dr  Hussein K Abdul-Sada, et al. 

With respect, I would like to inform you that His Excellency's article entitled "Evaluation 

and validation of a new sample collection kit based on RT-PCR for the detection of 

coronavirus (SARS-COV-2)" After revision and review by the editorial board, it was 

accepted for publication in this journal. After editing by the editor, it will be published in 

future issues. The magazine office is waiting to receive your new articles.  

  

The required corrections will be announced by the editor of the magazine after 

editing.  

  
Dr. Yadaleh Zahidpasha  

Editor in chief of the University Scientific Journal  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

   
Babol, Iran - Ganj Afrooz Street - postal code 4717641367, phone and Fax: 011-32194718 e-

mail: journalmubabol@gmail.com  

  

  

  

  

  

 

In   The   Name   Of   God   

BABOL   UNIVERSITY OF   Number:   19 - 403 /R - T   

MEDICAL   SCIENCE   Date:   10 / November/ 2024   

DEPUTY   RESEARCH   Attachment:   No   

AND   TECHNOLOGY   


